
 

 

2015 Job Opportunities at Rock Lake United Church 

Camp! Are you interested or know of someone who is 

interested in working at the camp this summer please check 
the bulletin board for the list of different positions available. 

SHOAH Interfaith Commemorative Service will be on 
Sunday April 12th at 7 pm. Music and song to commemorate 
the six-million Jews who perished. Check the bulletin board 
for more information. 

Join Fort Garry United Church for a public discussion 
on “Assisted Dying: What Should the Laws Be?” on 
Wed. April 15th at 7:30 pm. Fort Garry U.C., 800 Point 
Rd. Everyone is welcome! Please check the bulletin 
board. 

 

 

 Cameron Crielaard                   Evan Czarnecki 

 Kasarah Daley                                            Catherine Hinds 

 Helen Howlett                                           Jennifer Karavas 

 Ron Kroeker                                                      Judy Kuffner 

 Jennifer MacRae                                               Tony Shidel 

 Roc Spencer                                                   James Toews 

 William Viveiros                                                  Glenn Wark 

*** 
Dean & Lynette Seadon 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings: 
Acts 4: 32-35 

I John 1: 1-2:2 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our  
Prayers today for St. Matthew’s Maryland  

Community Ministry.  
 

 
OUR MISSION 

Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 
community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 

we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 
learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

April 5, 2015 – April 12, 2015  

Today   Happy  Easter!  

Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
 7 pm  UCW Executive Mtg. 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Tot Time 
Thursday 9:30 am Study Group  
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:30 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Friday 7:30 am UCW (YAH) Mtg. 
Saturday 10 am  Private Function 
Next Sunday 10 am Joyful Noise Practice 

  Used Book Sale 
 

 Just a few more days left to have your submission for 
the Spring SouthWinds sent to either Mel Braun 
mlbraun@shaw.ca or Luci officewpuc@mymts.net on or 
before Wed. April 8th. Thank You!  

“CALLING ALL MEMBERSHIP AND PASTORAL CARE 
COUNCIL MEMBERS!” 

It is your turn to serve coffee and ‘muffins’ 
during the month of April. 

DID YOU KNOW???   That we have a Youth Group with 

entertaining activities planned in the next year??? To make 

this group even more vibrant, volunteers are needed to 

help Patrick. Please contact Luci/Patrick if you are 

interested in connecting with the youth in our Community! 
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The  Thursday  Morning  Study  Group  (The  Jesus 
Fatwah)  will  be  meeting  on  April 9th  

 

Join us for an evening of 
food, entertainment and 
fellowship at the Annual 

Spring Dinner! 
On Sunday April 19th  

at 5 pm. 

Bring your friends and 
family for a delicious family 
style roast beef dinner! 
There will be games and 4 

barber shop quartet groups for your entertainment! 
The sign-up sheet in the lobby! Tickets can be 
purchased from Judi Olson-Chiswell 254-1040 or 
Luci 256-8792 in the office. 

Do you have any extra ‘Thinking of You’, ‘Get Well’ 
and/or ‘Sympathy’ cards that you just never seem to 
use?...  We could certainly use them here at the church 
and donations of such would be appreciated! We have 
received many different cards already. Thank you very 
much – we’re still hoping for more! 

We are asking everyone to be 

aware that there are those 

among us who suffer from 

severe allergies to perfumes and 

fragrances. We are asking 

everyone to be conscious of this 

as we work to become a fragrance-free place, so that 

all may fully enjoy worship.  

 

 

We are in need of  more books! If you have any gently used 
current paperbacks, please drop them at the church for 

our USED BOOK SALE! All proceeds from this sale go to 
the Boiler Fund. 

We encourage those who are physically able, when 
they come to church, to park their vehicle across 
Autumnwood in the parking lot and in that way 
ensuring that those with mobility issues will be able 
to use the parking lot at the church. We thank you for 
your consideration of this request. 

YOUTH GROUP will be meeting here at the church from 7 
– 9 pm on Saturday April 18th. Please watch for more 

details! 

 
Let’s make it a spring clean-up 
party! Bring your brooms, rakes and 
work gloves on Saturday April 11th 
at 10 am and 
join everyone 
here at the 
church to 

clean-up the yard and the 
parking lot. There will be hot 
dogs on the barbeque and 
refreshments, thanks to Sharon!  
 

Mark your calendars for the Rummage Sale 
put on by the UCW Ladies. To be held 

(tentatively)on June 6th . 
Please do not bring in items for the sale until we 

request them. We just don’t have the storage 
space. Please watch for more information. 


